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Emergency Day Plans for 2021-2022 School Year 
 

The District School Board approved an E-Learning plan that gives the district the option to offer 
remote learning in place of emergency days. Currently, the last day of school for students is 
Tuesday, May 24, which is the week before Memorial Day. In District 303, we know that in-
person learning is best for students and we want to provide as much in-person learning as 
possible.  
 
We want to update you on the plan for how the district will manage emergency days and e-
learning days for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 

 
• If we experience inclement weather, the first three days will be “snow days” that will be 

made up at the end of the school year on May 25, 26, and 27 as needed 

• Subsequent emergency days will be remote days so the last attendance day will still be 
before Memorial Day 

• If there is a long stretch of inclement weather (blizzard, polar vortex, etc.), we may split 
the days into “snow days” and e-learning days so as to not have too many non-
attendance days in a row 

• Families will be notified via Parent Link either the night before or the morning of 
depending on when the inclement weather occurs 

• Information about any closures will also be posted on the district website, on social 
media, and on Chicago TV and radio stations  

 


